
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bochum, 29th April 2015 
 
Dear Business Partners and representatives of the press, dear Ladies and Gentlemen,  
 
 
in the past 20 years we have invented some of the – as insiders say – world’s best HiFi 
machines. So, just as scientists do from time to time, we have reinvented ourselves as the 
new powerhouse of German High End. 
 
Audionet restarts with full steam – and you are invited to be a part of it. 
  
We cordially invite you to visit us at the High End 2015 in Munich, in Showroom E101 or in the 
dealer/press center F001, and look forward to getting acquainted with 
 
·       new and better products (hard- and software) 
·       new distribution concept 
·       new marketing 
·       new team 
·       new power 
·       Made in Germany – by some of the best folks in this business joining forces 
 
I am sure that we will surprise and impress you! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Munich. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Thomas Gessler 
(CEO) 
 
PS: To make an appointment with us please give us a phone call on +49(0)234-507270  
 or send us an email to contact@audionet.de 
 
PPS: Please also visit our new website and the well attended Audionet Facebook page 
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